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Briefing on Inflation Report 2017-I will be given on 31 January 

2017 in Ankara 

The Central Bank of the Republic of Turkey (CBRT) will publish its "Inflation Report 2017-I" on Tuesday, 

31 January 2017 and Governor Murat Çetinkaya will hold a briefing on the report at 10:30 a.m. the 

same day in Ankara. 

A live webcast of the presentation will be available here. 

 

 

Venue: Sheraton Ankara Hotel 

              Grand Ballroom 

              Noktalı Sokak 

              06700 Kavaklıdere/Ankara 

 

Speech on "Inflation Report 2016-IV" can be accessed here. For previous issues of the Inflation Report, 

please visit: Publications/Reports/InflationReport. 

 

Contact:  

For further information, please contact Press Secretary Yücel Yazar 

Phone: +90 (312) 507 5656 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA 

MEMBERS OF THE PRESS WHO WISH TO ATTEND THE CONFERENCE MUST APPLY FOR 

CONFIRMATION BY 2:00 P.M. ON MONDAY, 30 JANUARY 2017. 

FOR CONFIRMATION, PLEASE E-MAIL TO: basin@tcmb.gov.tr AND/OR FAX (312) 507 5673. 

http://www.tcmb.gov.tr/wps/wcm/connect/TCMB+EN/TCMB+EN/Bottom+Menu/Press+and+Social+Media/Live+Webcast
http://www.tcmb.gov.tr/wps/wcm/connect/TCMB+EN/TCMB+EN/Main+Menu/Announcements/Remarks+by+Governor/2016/SpeechG27_10_2016
http://www.tcmb.gov.tr/wps/wcm/connect/TCMB+EN/TCMB+EN/Main+Menu/PUBLICATIONS/Reports/Inflation+Report

